
Change Notification Letter 

Date Issued: April 28, 2020
Change Notification Number: 2280 
Subject: Internal Change of NewAge Compound Numbers for Specified Silicone Product Offerings 
Effective Date: Immediate 

Dear Valued Customer, 

This letter serves as formal notification of changes that may affect products or services purchased by your 
organization.  

Scope of Notification: 

NewAge Industries is changing both the liner compound and jacket compound numbers for the following 
silicone products.

• The liner compound will change from NI117 to NI119 and the outer jacket compound will change

from NI118 to NI120.

• As an internal improvement, the catalyst is now being added at the compound manufacturer

facility instead of at NewAge Industries, thus providing a finished compound directly from the

manufacturer.

• Nothing has changed from a Form Fit Function (FFF) format.

• The change would be seen on a Certificate of Compliance in the Material Identifier section which

would now state NI118 and / or NI120, where applicable. Customers must request a Certificate of

Compliance at the time product is ordered.

• Part #’s / Product Lines effected:

o Part # Series: 281 –  Silcon® Medical
o Part # Series: 290 –  Silbrade®

o Part # Series: 291 –  Silbrade Medical
o Custom Parts (C281, C290, and C291) will be updated upon placement of future orders.

Should you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact your Customer Service 
Representative at 215-526-2151. Other Change Notifications and details about our change notification 
policy can be found on our website at http://www.newageindustries.com/change-notifications.asp. 
Thank you for your continued support of NewAge Industries. 

Sincerely, 

Gregg Donovan 
AdvantaPure Product Manager 
gdonovan@newageindustries.com

http://www.newageindustries.com/change-notifications.asp



